## **HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES**

The July 2022 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Bill Meyer at 7:30 p.m. No minutes were read for the June 2022 meeting as none were recorded. Dick Brokke gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have \$42.00 in petty cash, \$2791.50 in checking, \$9.00 tournament fees owed, and \$50.00 prepaid tournament fees.

Bill Meyer awarded medals for the Big Bass winners at the Roy/Clear tournament held in May. There was a tie and the medals went to Walt Jay and Trent Reimer who each had a 20" Bass.

Bill handed out medals for the Table Rock tournament held in June.

```
Big Bass – Howie Anderson – 17 ½"

3<sup>rd</sup> Place – Les Steffen

2<sup>nd</sup> Place – Bill Meyer

1<sup>st</sup> Place – Howie Anderson
```

Those who have signed up for the Pickerel/Enemy Swim tournament are:

Reimer//Meyer Gleason/Gleason Jay/Josten

Bill mentioned that payment for lodging at Mallard Point must be paid by cash or check.

Trent Reimer nominated Tom Evans to become a member of the HBC. Kenny Rowe seconded the motion. A vote was taken and Tom was unanimously approved.

The meeting adjourned at 7:50.